
What have you been up to recently?  

 

 

 

 

Have you been out for any walks or exercise?  

 

 

 

Have you been making or doing anything at home that you 

would like to share? 

 

 

 

We would love to see! 

Send us your pictures to reception2020@godinton.kent.sch.uk 

These pictures will be uploaded to our school website so that we can 

get to know you and you can get to know your class mates! 


